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August 18, 2017 
 

 

Mr. Tom Bird 
GCC Energy, LLC 
6473 County Road 120 
Hesperus, CO  81326 

 

Re: King Coal Mine, Final adequacy letter for RN-07 

 

 

Dear Mr. Bird: 
 
The Division received your responses to my adequacy items in two letters dated July 12, 2017 and August 

14, 2017.  I have found that your responses, including any related permit application package (PAP) 
revisions, are sufficient.  No further GCC Energy action is required regarding the RN-07 adequacy items.  

 
If you have comments or questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 303.866.3567 (x8113). 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II 
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